
Adult Education/Literacy Report 

We have tested around 100 students between ABE and ESL. We are still testing and starting to 
do infomation sessions and CASAS pre-testing. We are also able to do remote testing for CASAS 
and OPT’s. Official HiSET testing began on June 15; we have officially tested about 25 as of June 
19. We have had about eight graduates just in the last week.

The secondary program will be starting classes on July 20. ABE will have some students face-to-
face following the Covid-19 guidelines and social distancing. Some students will be online. ESL 
will teach all their classes online this first session in July. 

A big thank you to SMG for assisting with the technology lending library. SMG has been very 
helpful in donating devices and helping with the planning. We look forward to continue working 
with SMG to get this program running. We will be ready to lend technology devices for our 
students starting classes in July. 

I wanted to say thank you for having me on this board. I enjoyed getting to know all of you and 
look forward to running into you in the future. Thanks again! 

Cyd Hanson 
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